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September 11, 2024

On Tuesday, October 9, 2024 at 1:30 PM, the Danville Election Commission will conduct a Public Test of

the election equipment for the upcoming November 5, 2024 General Election.

The test will be conducted at the Danville Election Commission office located at the Joseph Cannon

Building, lower level, 201 N. Vermilion Street, Danville, IL.
Performing the test will be Thomas Mellen, David Ryan and Frank Young.
Please feel free to call our office at the number listed above if you have any questions.

Sandra Delhaye
Executive Director

Danville Election Commission



